The Board of Pharmacy has received notice of the following product recall:
Product: BD Vacutainer® Push Button Blood Collection Set with Pre-Attached Holder

Catalog Number: 368656
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BD is recalling for certain lots of BD Vacutainer® Push Button Blood Collection Set with Pre-
Attached Holder, Catalog# 368656, 23G x 3/4” x 12” as listed above. BD has confirmed that
these lots may exhibit separation of front and rear barrels upon activation of the safety feature
that retracts the needle. Barrel separation may result in leakage of blood or an exposed needle,
potentially resulting in exposure to blood borne pathogens.

The Board of Pharmacy strongly encourages pharmacies to immediately review their quality
assurance and recall policies and procedures to determine if any corrective action is required.



